
Uniform Financing Options 
 
The uniform is an important component of the Awana® ministry. Under no circumstances do we want the 
cost of the uniform to interfere with a child being in Awana. While the cost of the uniform is reasonable 
and less than many other youth programs, there are ways to reduce the cost for families if necessary. 
 

• Subsidize a portion of the cost of the uniform for kids from families in financial need. 

• Get the children involved in paying for their uniforms. Suggest they do chores for relatives or for 

the church to earn money.   

• When kids no longer need their uniforms, buy them back at half the original price and sell them at 

a discount to others. 

• Ask an adult Sunday school class or adult small group to take on the ministry of subsidizing 

uniforms in a given club. 

• Allow families to pay $2.00 each week until the uniform is paid for. 

• Contact the parents and discuss the importance of the Awana uni-form. Explain why a uniform is 

so essential to club and why it makes a huge difference to the child’s success. 


